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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 9:57 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 150 Fairview Ave. N. - Legislative Hearing Date
Attachments: Additional Testimony Harmony Neal.pdf

Harmony just sent this to me.  I attached it to the Legislative Hearing file in Legistar.  Is that ok?  I’ll put it in the I Drive 
also. 
Janis 
 

From: harmony <happyepsilon@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 9:01 AM 
To: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul) <janis.peterson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 150 Fairview Ave. N. - Legislative Hearing Date 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Dear Janis, 
 
Thank you so much for your help. I've attached additional community testimony in favor of the Giving Gardens. 
 
Is there a way for me to find out how the complaints came to be? Particularly how it is that after Inspector Warner 
approved the gardens, Inspector Kedrowski came to be involved? It seems unlikely he happened upon the gardens, 
otherwise he surely would have cited other boulevard gardens that aren't in compliance that are visible from my 
gardens. So I'd really like to know if this is a concerted effort by one person who hates the Giving Gardens or me 
personally. 

SIncerely, 
Harmony Neal  
 
On Fri, Sep 25, 2020 at 9:00 AM Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul) <janis.peterson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Attached is your Legislative Hearing file.  We have scheduled you for Tuesday, Oct. 6, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.  Hearings are 
conducted by phone so please be available by phone between 11:00 and 12:30 p.m.  Our office will call you for the 
hearing.  Let me know if you have any questions. 

Janis 
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